
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

- 

Electronic format created by UNION LABOR 

June 15, 2018 

 

To:  All Local G-555 Members 

From:  The G-555 Contract Negotiation Team 

 

Re:  Tentative Agreement 

 

 

Dear Brothers & Sisters, 

 

The Union and the Company have entered into a Tentative Agreement for a replacement 

Collective Bargaining Agreement prior to the midnight expiration. 

 

The Union and the Company will finalize a few items early next week in order to present the 

comprehensive agreement to the Executive Committee for a vote to bring the contract to the 

members for a ratification vote, per the by-laws. 

 

Upon the approval of the Executive Committee, the Union plans to hold a mass meeting to 

inform the members on everything that is included in the final package.  The details of the 

meeting, including date, time, and location, will be disseminated as soon as they are finalized. 

 

We thank all of our members for their continued support and acts of solidarity.  We also 

appreciate your patience. 

 

Please continue to visit our Facebook page (www.facebook.com/LocalG555/) & website 

(www.G-555.com) for additional information as we go through the approval process. 

 

 
 

Fraternally Yours, 

The Local G-555 Negotiating Team 


